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Fire Safety at the Plymouth 

Towers in a Post Grenfell 

Environment…



The Mount Wise Towers







History of the Mount Wise Tower Blocks

Built in the 60’ – refurbished in 2000

Included in the stock transfer from PCC to PCH 
in 2009

Landmark buildings within the city

Great location overlooking the water





• Resident communication a priority – immediate / ongoing

• Lots of local and national media interest

• Extensive Interaction with Government / Local Authority / BRE / DCLG / Fire Service.

• Evacuation of Camden increased concerns

• Immediate review of the Towers Fire Risk Assessment

• Submission of cladding to BRE

• Citywide Fire Safety Group implemented by the Council

• BRE test failure

• Implementation of additional measures recommended by DCLG / Expert Panel

• Initial assessment of costs to replace cladding

• Further detailed work on solution identified costs of £13.5 – 14.5m

• Excluding cost of sprinklers and heat sensors as already agreed

Impact of Grenfell on PCH





Impact of Grenfell on the Sector

• Housing/Construction sector VS Housing Association/LA’s

• Reputation / Trust

• Resident voice

• Unexpected costs

• Procurement (VFM does not mean the cheapest)

• Review of Social Housing

• Building & Fire Regulation review.

• The future… ?



Contractor Engagement

• Essential to have the right partners

• Working together to deliver the right 
solution

• Procurement process – Time / Capability / 
Capacity / Cost





Delivering The Refurbishment

• Programme Design / Reality – technical

• Programme Design / Reality - people

• Retro fitting Sprinklers & Heat Sensors

• Cladding: Removal, replacement & 
associated work

• Fire Stopping considerations

• Availability of labour / materials



Key Questions

 Can replacement of cladding start before the result of the 
Building & Fire Regulations is completed?

 RIBA, Fire brigade & others are saying that all tower 
blocks should be retrofitted with sprinklers – is this 
realistic?.  

Will there be other fire safety issues that need to be 
addressed when the inquiry is completed?

Will the costs associated with this affect existing 
refurbishment / development programmes

 If there was a ‘systemic failure of the current system of 
Building Regulation’ who should fund the works

 How do we ensure the voice of tenants and residents is 
listened to and acted upon in the future?



QUESTIONS / COMMENTS

?


